

28 October 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

Tempest Photographer - Individual / Family Photographs

Our school photographer will be visiting on Tuesday 1 and Wednesday 2 November to take individual and/or family photographs. If you have a child <u>not</u> at Onthank Primary School and want them to be photographed with elder brother or sister please come to the main office from 9.30 am on <u>Tuesday 1 November</u>. The photographer has emphasised to the school that there is no obligation to buy the photographs.

Please contact the school on 525477 if you do not want your child to be photographed.

Yours sincerely

G. Findlay
Depute Head Teacher

